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DREGHORN PRIMARY SCHOOL 

CLASS NEWSLETTER 

 

Primary 5                Teacher  Mrs Hunter 

 

Term  1                      Session 2018-2019 
 

This term we will be learning about the following: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our topic is: 

Weather and Climate.  We will be exploring the different varieties of weather systems and the effects these 

can have on our every changing climate. 

Our Health and Well-being will focus on:  

Social and Emotional Health including friendships, caring, sharing, fairness and equality. 

In PE we will be learning about and practising:  

Gymnastics and Netball 

 
In Technologies (including ICT) we will learn:  

Consolidate our skills when using Word and Powerpoint applications. 

 
In RE we will learn about: 

Pesach (Passover) 

Expressive Arts  

Drama: Conveying different characters through role play and hot seating 

Art: Explore tone and shade  

Music: Perform songs from a range of styles and cultures  

 

Literacy & English:  

Reading:  We will be continuing to develop our reading skills through reading homework and reading in class including during 

ERIC time, library and comprehension tasks.  We will also be developing our literal and inferential comprehension skills.  

Writing:  We will continue to develop our knowledge of VCOP and use this to up-level our writing.  We will also consolidate 

and begin to develop our knowledge of grammar. 

Listening and Talking:  We will consolidate our basic listening skills and beginning to develop our oral skills during discussions 

and debates. 

 

Numeracy  

We will continue to consolidate our number bonds and table facts daily.  We will also be exploring place value, partitioning 

and multiples of 10 and 100. 

 

Mathematics 

We will be exploring different units of measurement, and how and why measurement is used in everyday life. 

 

 

 

Other information: PE days: Monday, Tuesday and Friday                       Library day: Friday 

You will be kept informed of any other things which may be happening this term.  

 

Staff In-Service Days: Friday 20th and Monday 23rd September (Pupils on holiday) 

Parents Evening: Wednesday 9th October 

Parents Afternoon: Thursday 10th October 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


